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I fully support this measure. I work with a CNS who is brilliant & knows way more 

than other RDs I’ve worked with. These degrees did just as much work as the 

currently licensed nutritionists/dieticians and they deserve to be licensed. They 

deserve to be able to get coverage from insurance which comes with passing this bill.  


